
Village of Sheridan 
Executive Session 
July 10, 2017 
 
Mayor Figgins motioned to enter executive session under Section 2(c)(11) of the Open Meetings Act to 
discuss imminent litigation. 
 
A roll call vote was taken to enter executive session: Peggy Arneson-yes, Bill Clemens-yes, Larry Ryg-yes, 
Jon Walker-yes, Randy McMurray-yes and Jeff Wilhelm-yes.                                                                                                             
 
Attorney Burton questioned the Village Board if litigation should be initiated against the business 
operating the inner tube float business at the end of the Village. He reminded board members that the 
float business rescinded their petition for a conditional use permit with the Village of Sheridan and that 
they are operating under LaSalle County rules.  Chief Bergeron provided details problem of 3 major 
incidences requiring the attention of the Sheridan police.  Attorney Burton advised that with no zoning 
control, the only means available to the Village would be for the Village to file litigation against the 
business or encourage LaSalle  County Zoning Officials to take enforcement action.  Following discussion, 
Board members directed Attorney Burton to reach out to LaSalle County zoning officials before filing any 
litigation in the name of the Village.  
 
There being no further business, Mayor Figgins asked for a motion to exit executive session. Jon Walker 
motioned to exit executive session. Randy McMurray 2nd.  
 
Jeff Wilhelm motioned to adjourn the meeting. Larry Ryg 2nd. Motion Carried and the meeting was 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Cathy Carpenter 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 


